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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are celebrating World Book Day differently this 

year, instead of dressing up we are having two special 

events on the day.  
 

You will see that Event 1 is requesting donations of 

much-needed books to replenish our library.  These 

books will be available for children for years to come 

and we hope that parents will feel that this is 

worthwhile and indeed fulfilling versus the expense of 

a costume which children may only wear for the day. 

 

 

Event 1.  We are asking children to donate 1 BOOK per family to our school 

library. 

 

The recommended reading book list can be found on our school website: 

 

  www.stfinbars.co.uk 

   

  Navigate to Curriculum  English & Reading 

 

 At the bottom of the reading page you will find your child’s 

recommended book list.  

 If you have children in different year groups – just select from one 

group. 

 

If you do not have access to the website please call to our Reception desk who 

will have a list of books for you to look through. 
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Event 2.  We have invited children’s author Rachel Lyon into 

school.  Her books will be available to buy at £5 each – 

please see her order form attached.  

 

Rachel will be in the Lower Hall at 3:15 p.m. where children who have bought one 

of her books can have their copies signed and parents can take photographs of 

their children with the author. 

 

 

 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

 


